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Question 

 

 

“In relation to the encroachments onto the foreshore, will the Minister publish the report written by Deputy 

Philip Bailhache, advise who commissioned this work and outline what were the terms of reference?” 

  

 

Answer 

 

 

The work was commissioned by my predecessor as Minister for Infrastructure, Deputy Tom Binet.  In 

relation to the terms of reference, Deputy Sir Philip Bailhache was asked to submit a report on foreshore 

issues around complaints by two individuals and the related decision of a Complaints Board presented to 

the States on 1 June 2018.  I would be happy to release the report subject to advice from the law officers’ 

department on any redactions.  

 

 

 

 

 


